
 

 
 

 

       

         Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2020/23                                                                                April 13, 2020                                                                                                 

Paper on Review and Amalgamation of Securities Act, 2015 and Futures Market Act, 2016 

 

All market participants are hereby informed that the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) has 

prepared a “Paper on Review and Amalgamation of Securities Act, 2015 and Futures Market Act, 2016” which is 

attached herewith as Annexure “A”. 

 

The market participants are hereby requested to submit their proposals to the SECP, under intimation to the PMEX, 

within 30 days of the date of this circular at Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan, NICL Building, 63 

Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad.  

 

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-

111-11-7639 (PMEX), or by email at support@pmex.com.pk. 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 
 

Syed Mumtaz Ali  

Chief Regulatory Officer 

 

         Encl.: As stated above. 
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Annexure A 

 
 



 

 
 

 


